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Florida Department of Transportation 
RICKSCOTI 
GOVERNOR 

1109 South Marion Avenue ANANTH PRASAD, P.E. 

Lake City, Florida 32025-5874 SECRETARY 

November 7, 2011 

Honorable Walter Boatright, Chairman 
96135 Nassau Place, Ste. 1 
Yulee, FL 32097 

Subject: MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING . 
Sidewalks from South 14th Street to Will Hardee Road 
Financial Project ID: 428842-1-52-01 

Dear Chairman Boatright: 

0 

The Department of Transportation is preparing to construct sidewalks on Robin Hood Drive, 
Westchester Lane, Canterbury Lane and Susan Drive from South 14th Street to Will Hardee 
Road located in the City of Fernandina Beach and Nassau County. By signature of this 
memorandum of understanding, Nassau County authorizes the Department to access the 
property for the limited purpose of performing this work. 

Please sign three (3) originals and return two to my attention. 

Thank you for your assistance in securing approval and execution of this memorandum 
of understanding. Should you have questions or need additional information, I can be 
reached at 1-800-749-2967, Extension 7884. 

Sincerely, 

Jordan L. Green, P.E. __ c_h_a_irm_a_n _________ _ 

Rural Area Transportation Development Title 
Engineer 

/ .. '• . 

CC: Mr. Scott Herring, P.E., Nassau County Public Works Director 
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